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Roofing Repair / Replacement 

 

 

 

June 06,2019 

 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

All construction within the City of Lake Quivira requires 2018 IBC/IRC compliance. Regarding 

roofing, this does include “Ice and Water Shield”. 

 

The City of Lake Quivira does not require permitting on replacement roofing.   

 

If a home sustained structural roof damage, a permit will be required. Changes to rooflines or 

adding a dormer etc., while the home is under repair will require permitting as well. 

 

Please contact the Homeowner’s Association – Quivira Incorporated regarding HOA 

requirements. 913 631-7707 

 

 

 

Fred Grenier 

Building Official 

913 631 5300 
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